
TOWN OF SMITHVILLE 
 

Planning Board Meeting Minutes 
February 3, 2010 

 

Chairman Tim Hanna called the February Planning Board meeting to order at 7:07 P.M. 
Those in attendance were; Tim Hanna, Chairman, Robert Brooks, Doug Garnar and 
Jackie Centerwall 

 
Minutes for the October & November 2009 meetings were presented and reviewed. 

 
January 2010 minutes were presented and reviewed. 
 

Motion was made to accept October and January meeting minutes; motion accepted 
and minutes were approved. 
 

Motion was made to accept November 2009 meeting minutes with noted changes; 
motion was accepted and minutes were approved with changes. 
 

Old Business: Still no response to the community outreach by Tim Hanna through the 

Chenango American article on either effort; Planning Board member recruitment or 

Comprehensive Plan Committee. 

Tim Hanna reminded Planning Board member’s to track and report education 

requirements through Alison Owens. 

Tim Hanna contacted Steve Bentley. Steve is not available for membership with either 

the Community Comprehensive Planning Committee or the Planning Board at this time. 

 

Comprehensive Plan: Doug Garnar revisited the sections he is writing. Reviewed the 

Implementation process, Doug will follow up with Alison Owens and locate a copy of 

the NYS publication for guidance in implementing the Comprehensive Plan. Members 

reviewed assignments. Noted that those assignments are listed on the website @ 

smithvilleny.com/cp. Recommendation was made to contact the Consultant to discuss 

what help could be provided. Tim Hanna will contact the consultant that assisted with 

Greene’s CP. PB should continue working on their assigned sections of the 

Comprehensive Plan and send sections to Tim Hanna at tim_hanna@juno.com . 

mailto:tim_hanna@juno.com


New Business: No NB 

 
Next meeting is Wednesday, March 10, 2010 at 7:00 P.M. at the Community 
Center. 

 
April 14th  May 12th  June 16th  July 14th 
 

 
Meeting Adjourned 7:55 P.M. 


